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Monday—Guidance/Social Skills  

Tuesday—Art 

Wednesday—Gym 

Thursday—Library 

Friday—Library (thru Oct 30) 

Mrs.Brenner's Classroom Newsletter  

Wow, it’s hard to believe it’s October 

already!!  Just a quick reminder to please 

check your child’s book bag and folder 

daily.  Please take any papers that are in 

their folder out every day.  You only need 

to send back papers that I specify.  If 

your child brings work home that has not 

been completed, please help them finish 

it at home.  They do not need to bring it 

back unless I have informed you to do so. 

 

What we are learning… 
• Identifying letter names and 

sounds. 

• Sight words—Students have 

learned to read and write 3 sight 

words. (I, a, & can) Watch for 

papers with sight words on them to 

come home and have your child 

start finding these words in books. 

• Beginning reading strategies with 

leveled books 

• Writing stories—Right now these 

stories are drawings that we tell 

about. 

• Counting objects to identify how 

many 

• Many technology pieces on our 

iPad.  Please join us on the Seesaw 

app if you haven’t already done so!! 

Updates/Reminders 

Greenville 

Elementary 

School 

October 
 

 

Communication 

 If you have questions of concerns, you 

can:  

• send a note with your child 

• call the school  

(548-1013 ext. 3127) 

• email me lbrenner@gcswave.com 

• Send me a message on Seesaw 

Please visit the Greenville City Schools' 

website for more information about 

events.  The address is 

www.greenville.k12.oh.us. 

 
 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

October 13, 27 & 29—Paperwork 

was sent home today about 

conferences.  Please return asap or 

send me a message on Seesaw.  I 

will send confirmation with your 

date and time soon.  Thanks!  

  

 
 

 

 

BRENNER 
TIMES 

Specials-1st Quarter 

 

Upcoming Events 
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